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I strongly oppose this proposed measure. This is a means to suppress voters and 

citizens alike, with no prior evidence to prove voter fraud is real. There should be 

absolutely no talk of removing mail-in voting, until this country can guarantee and 

provide the following for everyone: Every single district/local area having a dedicated 

poll place; dedicated transport for those voting who cannot travel on their own; a 

federal day off to guarantee ALL can vote; early voting to allow those who work on 

Election Day the chance to vote; and many many more. 

 

Voting is an American right and to stifle any and all options without providing 

alternative & equal opportunities is unjust. This is an attack on a voting system that 

works. 


